
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/7/2016 9:41:24 PM
Subject: Re: Are you ok with this?

The lead in paragraph is confusing.  The rest of it is fine.


Sent from my iPad Pro

On Mar 7, 2016, at 4:56 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
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